                                                           
[image: ]









MINISTRY OF POLICE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA


Private Bag X463 PRETORIA 0001, Telephone (012) 393 2800, Fax (012) 393 2819/20, Private Bag X9080 CAPE TOWN 8000, 
Tel (021) 467 7021, Fax (021) 467 7033


Enq	:	Mr Thabo Kupa
		thabok@saps.gov.za
		0765120462

36/1/4/1/2017
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QUESTION 1570

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 2 JUNE 2017
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 20- 2017)

1570.	Mr Z N Mbhele (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

Whether he has started the process for the appointment of a new Judge for the Directorate for Priority Crimes Investigation Unit (DPCI); if not, why not; if so, (a) what are the relevant details and (b) by what date will the appointment of the new DPCI Judge be finalised?
NW1771E
REPLY:


The DPCI Judge has been appointed
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